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CIARA Meeting Notes 11/07/2020 
The meeting was called to order by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX at 10:03 AM. The meeting was held 
at the Fire Station 6.  

Those attending the meeting 

AA9GP   Jeffrey L, Bowman 

AC9AM   Steve, Skinner 

AC9GK   Steven, Stuckey 

AC9XK   Alexandra M, Auvinen 

AC9XR   Rodney D, Price 

K9ESE   Jeffrey S, Imel 

KC9GUP   Nicholas, Kirincich 

KD5URS   Tim, Vermande 

KD5YBP   Sherrie, Vermande 

KD9CEH   Dane A, Dillon 

KD9EMM   Richard C, Barnier 

KD9LAD   Randall K, Cox 

KD9PDZ   Fred J, Dubinger 

KD9QGD   KIM J, TAYLOR 

KJ9M   Joseph, March 

KT0MM   Michael, Morrehead 

N9QML   ANDREW G, WILSON 

W9EKD   Richard, Davis 

W9KD   John, Gooldy 

W9LMR   Lawrence M, Reiher 

W9MSK   Mike, Alley 

W9SDM   Scott D, Messick 

WA4EZF   Ron, Sans 
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WA9FDO   MICHAEL P, SERCER 

 

The meeting notes from the last meeting was presented to the club. 

The Treasures report was given by Paul Deihold, KA9SDQ.  

• $1601.56 from Last meeting 

• $82.00 Deposited from Last meeting 

• $1683.56 Current Balance 

The club elected the following officers for 2021. 

• President – Wayne Polakoff, KD9 

• Vice President – Scott Messick, W9SDN 

• Secretary – Ron Sans, WA4EZF 

• Treasurer – Paul Deihold, KA9SDQ 

Thanksgiving Good Samaritan food delivery. 

1. Eric Eilers will help oversee operations this year. 

2. Everything at this point is not finalized. 

3. The Samaritan Food drive is on the weekend before Thanksgiving, November21st 

4. Richard Barnier, KD9EMM and  Paul Deihold,  KA9SDQ, volunteered to help. 

December Meeting 

 The club decided to skip the annual lunch this year due to COVID. 

Joe March will investigate getting a room for the meeting in December. 

An award was given to Steve Stuckey, AC9GK, for all his work with the club over many years. 

There was a Zoom meeting with Bob Heil, the owner of Heil Sound. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 AM by Wayne Polakoff. 

 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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